
WHAT 
Multnomah County 
Chair’s FY26 Virtual 
Budget Town Hall 

WHEN 
Saturday, Feb. 15, 2025 
10:30 - 11:30 a.m.
  
WHERE 
Virtual

RSVP Here:
link.multco.us/virtual-
town-hall-FY26

Fiscal Year 2026
Virtual Budget Town Hall

Every year, the Multnomah County Chair prepares an 
executive budget that reflects our community’s values 
and priorities. To do so, we need as much input and 
engagement from as many people as possible. This is 
especially important in a year when we face a $22 million 
general fund budget cut, which will have an impact on the 
services we provide to the community. 

Join us for a virtual hour with Chair Vega Pederson as 
she talks about her fiscal year 2026 budget priorities and 
answers your questions. Questions can be pre-submitted 
here or put in chat during the town hall.   

Not able to join the event? We still want to hear from you! 
Please take 5-10 minutes to fill out Chair Vega Pederson’s 
Community Budget Survey for Fiscal Year 2026 at  
link.multco.us/budget-survey-fy2026.

To find out more about the Chair’s budget and future 
opportunities for engagement, check out the Chair’s 
Budget web page: link.multco.us/budget-process and 
the Multnomah County Budget Office web page:  
multco.us/departments/budget-office.

Questions about the town hall or need accommodations? 
Send us an email at mult.chair@multco.us.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeLhjjArpiArjovonMgtENHEsA9dlclXvz9KRJutzZygmrJiQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeLhjjArpiArjovonMgtENHEsA9dlclXvz9KRJutzZygmrJiQ/viewform
https://survey.multco.us/jfe/form/SV_3gEQI0rNZAHtKzY
https://multco.us/info/get-engaged-our-budget-process?fbclid=IwY2xjawII_bxleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHVozUFz56oEYd5D4CWvQvEBogdIPn1snBs2vwO5_bc9-QMLooPQjd-gHuw_aem_QjI5qaQwdrRNEjT6FAGQdA
https://multco.us/departments/budget-office
mailto:mult.chair%40multco.us?subject=

